
 
           

 

To: Gráinne Perkins, Interim OPA Director  
CC: Nelson Leese, Interim OPA Assistant Director of Investigations and Legal Affairs  
From: Nicolette Lattanzio, OIG Public Safety Audit and Investigation Specialist 
Date: July 19, 2022 
Re:  OIG Certification Memo for Case Number: 2022OPA-0035 

 
OIG Certification Memo  

OIG has reviewed the investigation for case number 2022OPA-0035. The investigation is certified as 
thorough, timely, and objective.   

OIG appreciates the additional work OPA conducted on this case.  Also, a gentle reminder that, while 
OIG was able to accommodate getting this case back to OPA with such short notice, it is generally not 
practicable for OIG to fulfill a request to return a case to OPA the day after receiving it.     

 

Respectfully,  

 

____________________________ 

Nicolette Lattanzio, OIG Public Safety and Investigation Specialist  

                           


